
Looking Forward 
Sept.   3 Men’s Breakfast at C&H Cafeteria 8 AM 
Sept.   4 Labor Day – the church office will be closed 
Sept.   5 Women’s Circle Meetings 9:45 AM and 7 PM 
Sept.   6 Women’s Bible Study 10 AM 
 Adult Choir Practice 7 PM 
Sept    9 RCC Hot Dog/Ice Cream Social Dinner 6 PM 
Sept.  11 Girl Scouts in Fellowship Hall 6:30 PM 
 Board of Trustee Meeting 7 PM 
Sept.  12 Women’s General Meeting 7 PM 
Sept.  13 Women’s Bible Study 10 AM 

CPR Classes 6:30 
 Adult Choir Practice 7 PM 
Sept. 18 Hospitality Committee Meeting 7:15 PM 

 
 

 
 

Pastor’s Office 336-986-9406 

Dee McGee, Secretary: 336-769-2411; 

The Secretarial hours are from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., M-F 

Visit our Web Site at www.unioncross.org 

Last Week’s Offering $2170 

Building Fund $136 

08/13 $3439 

        Building Fund $10,100 

08/06 $6408 

07/30 $1993 

               $2005 Bldg. Fund 

 

Attendance Last Week  

Contemporary Service    11 

Sunday School                81 

11 AM Worship Service 133 

Watchword for the Week is from Romans 12:2 

Paul wrote: Do not be conformed to this world, but 

be transformed by the renewing of your minds, so that you 

may discern what is the will of God-what is good and 

acceptable and perfect.  

 

Our Generosity of Time and Treasures 

 

August 27, 2017  

Twelfth Sunday after Pentecost 

hÇ|ÉÇ VÜÉáá `ÉÜtä|tÇ V{âÜv{ 
“A Christian Family seeking to reflect God’s Love” 

Chimes 
Josie Jenkins 

Call to Worship 

Welcome and Announcements 

Recognition of Sunday School Teachers and Students 

Pastoral Prayer 

Children’s Chat with Larry 

Page 127 
Liturgy for Education 

Sharing our Gifts with the Lord 

Offertory Hymn 

Who Will Teach the Children? – Page 

Hymn 709 
How Firm a Foundation 

Sermon 

Hymn 787 
He Leadeth Me 

Benediction  

 

 

 

Pastor: Rev. Russell Williams  Organist/Pianist: Janice Reich 
Choir Director: Phyllis Long  Alice Linville 



Today 

  8:00  AM Praise Team Rehearsal 

  9:00  AM Contemporary Worship Service 

  9:45  AM Sunday School Opening 

10:00  AM Sunday School Class 

11:00  AM Worship Service 

   5:00 PM End of Summer Cook Out 

 

Wednesday 

 10:00 AM Women’s Bible Study  

  

The flowers this week are given to the glory of 

God in loving memory of Thurman and Malissa 

Johnson by their family. 

 

Announcements 

End of Summer Cookout- Don’t forget we will 

have the end of summer cookout this evening 

starting at 5.  Please bring lawn chairs, drinks, 

deserts and tomatoes, if you have any. 

Union Cross Academy Supplies- UC Academy 
has a need for uniforms, notebooks, pencils, 

crayons, glue, etc.   The school uniforms are red, 

white or blue polo shirts and khaki or blue pants.  

There will be a box in the fellowship hall for all 
donations. 

College Students- If you are college student or 

parent of a college student, please send college 

addresses and email addresses to the church 
office at ucmc@unioncrossmoravian.org so we 

can stay in touch throughout the entire year. 

CPR Class-The church will offer CPR classes on 

September 13th at 6:30 PM and on September 23rd 
at 9:30 AM. Classes are free to all members. 

There will be a signup sheet in the fellowship hall 

today. 

Today 

Sunday School 
Opening 

Karen Vaughn 

Infant Nursery 
Catherine and 
Tony Draper 

Preschool Nursery 
Cindy and Gracie 

Pruitt 

Custodial Check 
Karen Vaughn 
Ronnie Sisk 

Greeters-Narthex 
Doug and Patty 

Talley 

Greeter Vestibule 
Linda Motsinger 

Ushers for August 
Robert Welch 
Randy Knox 

Next Sunday 

Sunday School 
Opening 

Dwight Deal 

Infant Nursery 
Caroline and 
Sydney Tesh 

Preschool Nursery 
Chrissy and Brad 

Johnson 

Custodial Check 
Ronnie Sisk 
Kim Craver 

Greeters-Narthex 
Philip and Carol 

Harp 

Greeter Vestibule 
John Woodard 

Ushers for 
September 

Doug Vaughn 
Terry Tucker 

 

Library Progress- During inventory and remodeling, some books and 

materials have been eliminated from our collection.  These books (and a 

few directories) are in the Fellowship Hall.  Please help yourself and, if 
you are able, leave a small donation in the box.  Money will be used to 

purchase new books.  Thanks. 

Laurel Ridge Retreat-Before you know it we will be enjoying God’s 

wondrous creation at Laurel Ridge Nov. 10-12.  If you have not signed 

up to go to the retreat, we still have rooms available.  The rooms are in 

the Bishop Wing. The rooms have a full bed and a single bed with a 
shared bathroom between rooms. The room is $100 for the weekend; 

Adult meals are $40 per person for 5 meals, and $25 for children 

between 5-12; children under 5 are free.   

���� Prayer Request Updates ���� 

Please Add:  Cooper Long, who fell Monday and broke his arm. He 
had to have surgery this past Thursday.  
 

Ongoing prayer requests can be found in the Church Newsletter. 

Any prayer requests or updates can be submitted either by 
email (ucmc@unioncrossmoravian.org) or by contacting the church 

office (336-769-2411). 

  


